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Press release 31 October 2016 

 

Invitation to company presentation and webcast 

THQ Nordic AB (publ) (“THQ Nordic”, the “Company”, or the “Group”) today announces its 

intention to proceed with an Initial Public Offering of the Company’s B-shares on Nasdaq First 

North Stockholm. THQ Nordic hereby invites to a company presentation on 8 November at 

Operaterassen in Stockholm. 

THQ Nordic welcomes investors, analysts and media to a company presentation where the 

Company’s CEO Lars Wingefors will present the Company and answers questions. 

Refreshments and snacks will be served during the presentation. 

Date: Tuesday, 8 November 

Time: 18.00 – 19.00 CET 

Place: Operaterassen, Karl XII:s torg, Stockholm 

 

To attend the presentation, reply to: 

www.financialhearings.com or via e-mail to hearings@financialhearings.com 

The presentation can also be followed through the link below: 

https://wonderland.videosync.fi/thq-nordic-presskonferens 

 

For additional information, please contact: 

Lars Wingefors, Group CEO 

Tel: +46 708 471 978 

E-post: lwingefors@thqnordic.com 
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